
 

 

 
 

Notice 
 

Date: 19.05.2023 
 

Dear Parents,  
  School will remain closed from 
20.05.2023 to 20.06.2023 for summer 
vacation. It will reopen on 21.06.2023 as 
usual. 
Students are advised to complete their 
holiday homework as well explore their 
talent during vacation. 
Note: Office will remain open. 

               Principal                                     


